
 

               Mini Vinnies – Christmas 2020 
 

 

During the last week of November, the Mini Vinnies 

created cards for the SVP.  The Mini Vinnies worked 

hard during their break and lunch times to ensure 

nearly 30 cards were ready to be distributed before 

Christmas. 

The children commented “I hope this will make 

someone happier at Christmas” and “I wish everyone 

happiness this Christmas.” 


